
 

 

 

The application window has closed for the 

2024-2025 Landstar Scholarship. 
 

Watch the Landstar blog, the LINK newsletter and LandstarOnline.com this fall for 

announcements about the deadlines to apply for the 2025-2026 school year. 

 

Scholarships are available to children of full-time Landstar employees, independent 

BCOs and independent agents as well as employees of BCOs and agents currently 

under contract with a Landstar company. Children of deceased Landstar employees, 

BCOs or agents who died while employed by or under contract with Landstar are 

also eligible for scholarships. Children of Landstar officers are ineligible to apply for 

the scholarship fund.  

The scholarships awarded are based on a student’s academic excellence, community 

service and extracurricular activities. Eligible candidates must be enrolled in high 

school and plan on attending a two- or four-year college or university or must 

already be enrolled in a two- or four-year college or university and have successfully 

completed a minimum of 12 credit hours. All candidates must plan to enroll for at 

least 12 credit hours at an accredited two- or four-year college or university during 

the academic year for which the scholarship may be granted, and must have a 

cumulative GPA of 3.0 or higher. 


